
 

GLANMIRE PARISH 
28th December, 2014 

Feast of the Holy Family 

St Joseph’s Church Adoration Monday night 8.30 pm – 9.30 pm. Fri 10am – 10pm. 
St Michael’s Church Thursday 10 am – Noon 

Dear Parishioners, 

I trust you had peace and fun at Christmas with your family and friends. 

I join with my fellow priest, Fr John Heinhold, to wish you all a blessed and 
peaceful New Year 2015. 

On behalf of Fr Heinhold and myself, I thank you for your welcome and 
encouragement throughout the year. We acknowledge your welcome, 
hospitality and warmth about the parish. These are the things that count and 
bring joy and ease to daily life. We thank you for your witness to the faith at 
a time when such witness is not easy. 

We thank the many people who help  out in Glanmire parish and make it a 
vibrant place to live and pray. It is good to belong here. 

We thank you especially everyone who contributed to our support. That 
support has been show in many ways. Thank you for your financial support, 
especially in the Autumn Dues, the Stations, and Christmas Offerings, the 
mass offerings, the stipends. You have been generous and thoughtful. 

It is with sorrow we remember all who died over the past year. All of them 
are dearly loved and missed. We pray for them and you who grieve their 
passing. May they rest in peace. 

We celebrate the arrival of new people to the parish and trust you’ll feel 
welcome here and in our church. We welcome the babies born into the 
parish. May the children be blessed and be able to face the world with 
strength, creativity and imagination. 

We trust you will have a successful, healthy and blessed New Year. By the 
way, Christmas is celebrated in the Church until the second week of 
January,  so, make the most of it! 

  - John Heinhold  -John Newman 

Altar Society A.G.M. 20th January  in the Pastoral Room at 8 pm. All 
welcome. 

Samuel  is a group for young adults (18-35) open to listening to the Word of 
God and putting it into action in their lives. Monthly meetings from January 
to May. For more information email: samuelcork@yahoo.ie or call  
086 7857955 

Weddings: Congratulations to Joe Monaghan, Mayfield and Mary 
McGuckian, St Joseph’s View and also to Ian Lemass, The Glen and Edel 
Conway, Springmount Drive who were married recently.  

St Joseph’s Church St Michael’s Church

Monday - Friday 10.00 am Thurs  & Fri  9.20 am

First Sat. Devotions & Mass 9.45 am 
Saturday (Vigil) 6pm

Sunday 9.00; 10.30, 12.00 Sunday 10.00 am

Fr  John Newman Tel.087. 2485684, Fr John Heinhold Tel.087 1689292. 
Parish mobile. 086.8168668  Parish website:www.glanmireparish.ie/ 
Parish office re-opening Monday 5th January 10 am to 1 pm. 

mailto:samuelcork@yahoo.ie


14th Dec 
21st Dec

St Joseph’s 
St Joseph’s

1,470 
1,681

St Michael’s 
St Michael’s

170 
227

Total €1,640 
Total €1,908l


